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Weekly News – Friday 16th November 2018  
 

Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another good week in Year 1. We had fun dressing up in spots on 

Friday and raising money for a great cause. 
  

English 

In English this week we have continued with the book ‘Beegu’. The children 

have written a letter to Beegu’s friends back home. They have written 

about what life is like in the school Beegu visited, including what the 

children looked like and what games they played together. All the children 

have thought about the verb tense they were writing in. 

Maths 

 

In Maths this week, we have continued to look at subtraction. First we 

solved some subtraction problems by jumping back on the number line. 

Next, we looked at finding the difference between two numbers. We 

discussed the difference by asking ‘How many more?” and physically solved 

problems using our counters and numicon.  
 

Topic 

In history this week we have been looking at Tim Peake. We have explored 

where he lived for 6 months (in an international space station!) and we have 

written a question we would like to ask him. We were very impressed with 

the questions the children produced. What punctuation mark do you use at 

the end of a question? 

In science we have continued looking at the seasons and created a tree 

showing what happens in each season. The children had a fantastic 

afternoon of art and really enjoyed it.  

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher’s 

Award 

Lavender 

Ivy 

Sofia 

Cornflower 

Alice M 

Cassius 

Foxglove 

Elif 

Vlad 

 

 In phonics this week we have been learning;  

Mrs Torres and Mrs Aurelius’ group: ll, ss, zz and qu 

Mrs Rodrigues and Miss Taylors’ groups:  Consonant end blends; st, sp, gl, gr, cl, cr, bl and br 

 


